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February 7 2021 

 

The regular monthly executive board meeting was held via zoom on the above date.  All officers and 

board members were present. 

Robert Stevens and Sara Cyrus were accepted into membership upon motion of Williams and 

Middlecamp 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved upon motion of Williams and Middlecamp 

Bills in the amount of $2,975.59 were ordered paid upon motion of Williams and Middlecamp 

The treasurer's report was approved upon motion of Williams and Krasley 

The business agent reported on his monthly activities which included working with Chris Hendricks on 

the City of Allentown summer schedule and scheduling more streaming concerts.  Approved upon 

motion of Williams and Middlecamp. 

Johanna Reisteter gave a report of the scholarship committee.  Letters were sent to 54 high schools and 

the deadline for applications was set as April 26. 

Michelle Veresink- Richmond was appointed to the fill the vacancy on the local executive board .  

Motion was made by Williams and seconded by Heiney.  Passed without dissent. 

Secy. Cascioli reported we received $3,300.00  for the Lehigh County Quality of Life Grant.  Upon motion 

of  Krasley and Middlecamp  the money will be distributed as follows Allentown, Marine, Macungie, 

Municipal, and Pioneer Bands will each receive $660.00 . 

President Yale updated us on a possible streaming performance at DeSales University.  She mentioned 

the cost may be too much for the school to pay. 

Covid-19 safety precautions were discussed as outlined by the AFM Symphonic Services Dept. 

Cascioli discussed the possibility of streaming performances sponsored by MPTF. 

Cascioli and Yale talked about one way to receive covid relief grants that our groups may utilize. 

Cascioli received the projected Allentown City schedule for 2021 and will begin working on it as well as 

sending a contract to the city. 

Cascioli talked about the Festival of Bands Concert and when and where it may be held.   More later. 
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The resignations of Karen Hahn, Ray Labarre, John Labarre, Jane Hurley, and Charles Evans were 

accepted upon motion of Middlecamp and Krasley. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:45 A:M upon motion of Krasley and Middlecamp. 

 

      Respectfully Submitted, 

      Matthew Cascioli Secy. 

 


